Staff Senate

Held on: July 8, 2003, 10:00 a.m. Held at: 8th Floor of the John & Mary Gray Library

Senators present:

Kay Adamson, Julie Alford, Sal Costa, Jana Daigle, Gail Davis, Tom Griffin, Eddie Henley, Tina Johnson, Diana Licatino, Gene Moye, Brenda Oliver, Cindy Rhoden, Chad Smith, Wendy Smith, Karen Wells, Tina Wright, Phyllis York

I. Call to Order

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m. by Vice-President Jana Daigle.

II. Roll Call

The roll was called by the secretary, Tina Johnson. A quorum was seated. There were 17 senators present.

III. Minutes

Karen Wells made a motion to accept the minutes from June 10, 2003 meeting and Tina Wright seconded. The Senate approved the minutes unanimously without changes. Tina Johnson will post t(d.)6.a.4 Tm [(t(d.-71 scbn)8.4(t()t0)51- 0 11.56 3.4 8K.)t0sru.u291

Executive Board:

Eddie, Jana, and Tina met to discuss what needs to be done before the end of the year. The items are as follow:

Nominations

Officer nominations/election

Incoming/outgoing senator reception food order

Nominations Committee:

Increased numbers of senators in some areas

Nomination forms for new senators were distributed on July 7,2003

Staff Awards Committee:

Cindy Rhoden, Chair, and Jana Daigle mentioned that the deadline to select staff awards is on July 15,2003. If a staff member's has a problem with their name not being on the list, they should contact Human Resources immediately.

VI. Good of the Order

Karen Wells mentioned that she will retire on January 31, 2004.

Alicia Peveto from Human Resources gave us new information regarding vacation hours. Beginning July 1, 2003 vacation accruals will increase by 1 hour. Alicia mentioned that it is very important to